January 2016

Dear Fifth Grade Parents,

I would like to cordially invite you to our

5th Grade Parent Information Night on Tuesday, January 26, from 7:00 PM to 8:00 PM in the Henry White Auditorium on the Huntington Middle School campus.

The evening will focus on the academic and co-curricular programs that we offer at Huntington Middle School.

Presentations will be made by;

- Mrs. June Gonzalez, counselor
- 6th grade teachers
- ASB (Associated Student Body) members and officers
- Mr. Michael Lin, Assistant Principal
- Visual and Performing Arts Representatives
- Activities Representatives
- Athletics Representatives
- Mr. Kurtenbach, Principal
- Mrs. Chuang, HMS PTA President

The program is intended for **parents only**. In addition, there will be an opportunity at the end of program for questions and answers.

I sincerely believe that you will find the evening worthwhile and informative. I look forward to seeing you at our 5th Grade Parent Information Night!

Sincerely,

Mr. Jason Kurtenbach Principal